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Via Hand Deliserv 

August 11, 2005 

Susan S. Masterton 
Attorney 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

LaWExternal Affairs 
FITLH00 107 
Post Office Box !?I4 
1313 Blair Stone Road 
Tallahassee. FI, 323 16-12 14 
Voice 850 599 1560 
Fax 850 575 0777 
susaimastertoii @mail.sprint.com 

RE: REVISED TABLE-2 of Confidential Response to Staffs Data Request Regarding Sprint 
Communications Company Limited Partnership's Year 2005 CLEC Local Competition 
Report Information 

CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENTS ATTACHED 
Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing is Sprint Communications Company Limited Partnership's revised TABLE-2 
of the confidential response to Staffs Data Request Regarding Year 2005 CLEC Local 
Competition Report Information, which was previously filed with the Commission on July 2 1, 
2005, under document 07014-05. 

A redacted and non-redacted paper copy of revised TABLE-2 is attached along with a disk 
which contains Sprint's entire confidential response as originally filed on July 21, 2005, which 
includes revised TABLE-2. Sprint claims that the information listed below in this filing is 
confidential in accordance with Section 364.183( l), Florida Statutes. 

Specific portions of the information for which confidentiality is being claimed are: 
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2005 Competitive Local Exchange Carrier (CLEC) Data Request Questionnaire 
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Part I Broadband iCR 

E L  I Part I1 Wireline and Fixed Wireless Local Telephone 
Part 111. Mobile Local Telephone 
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Response to Questions 4, 6b, Gc, 9, and 11 (question 11 refers to FCC Form 477) 

FCC Form 477 - Local Competition and Broadband Reporting 

2005 CLEC Data Request Tables - 
Table- 1, Columns 4 & 5 
Table-2, Column 5 - (Revised 8/11/05) 



This Notice requires that the information be treated as confidential while on file at the Florida 
Public Service Commission and firther that the information be returned as required by Section 
364.183, F.S. 

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate copy of this letter 
and returning the same to this writer. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Susan S. Masterton 
Attorney 

Enclosure 


